
 

 

 
 

 
Dromore Central Primary School 

25 Mossvale Road 
DROMORE 
BT25 1AD 

 
Tel:  028 9269 2134 

Fax No. 028 9269 9993 
 

Principal:     Mrs L M Allen   MEd  DASE (Sc)  PQH  ALCM 

21 August 2018 
 

To parents/guardians of 2018/19 P3 children 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are happy now to be able to confirm that the two new P3 teachers 
for the 2018/19 academic year will be Miss R Calvert and 
 Mrs C Thompson (neé McDonald). 
 
The children who were taught by Mrs Stewart/Miss McDonald last 
year will have Miss Calvert as their P3 teacher and those who were 
taught by Mrs McDonald will have Mrs Thompson as their P3 teacher.  
 
The children met with their new teachers on our handover day in 
June.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 28th August 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Allen  
 
Mrs L Allen 
Principal 


